
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
AUGUST 15, 2022  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plainville Town Council will hold public hearings at 7:00 p.m. 
on Monday August 15, 2022, in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Center, One Central Square in 
Plainville to hear public comments regarding: 
 

1. Use of Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds associated with the American 
Rescue Plan Act for various projects at the Police Department estimated at $200,000. 

 
2. An additional appropriation of $425,000 to the Self-Insurance Fund. 

 
Copy of said appropriation is available for public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk. 
 
Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 11th day of August 2022. 
 
Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk 
& Clerk of the Town Council 


